
 
 

Greetings from the Melendez Family  
 
We are headed out to Peru on Tuesday the 6th! We pray that this will be a successful 
and blessed trip. We are excited to have a long overdue visit with family. It has been 7 
years since our last visit as a family to Peru. This will be a first time experience for our 
children in their conscious mind, as the last trip the older 2 were just babies. We really 
hope to have a few more concrete details of the reality that we will face in Peru as 
missionaries to share with you all when we return. We pray that God will be glorified as 
He works in and through us. We do realize that the world is not always a safe place to 
live, and we do realize that we could potentially contract the Covid-19 virus as we travel. 
This could prevent us from returning on the day that we have scheduled. It is a risk that 
we would like to avoid, but we still feel the gentle reminder from God to move forward, 
and to keep our eyes on Him. Please keep us in prayer. We still need to receive 
negative covid tests here in the USA to be able to fly on Tuesday. We also have a 3 
hour drive to the airport at 5:00a.m. We are thankful that a brother in Christ who lives 
locally to us here in VT as volunteered to drive us to the airport and bring our car back 
home for the duration of our trip. That is a blessing! We will be flying from Boston to 
Atlanta, then from Atlanta to Lima, with a 6:00 p.m. arrival time.  



As we are in Peru, we realize our movement will be somewhat limited with the strict country-wide 
health restrictions, however, pray with us that we will be able to get an idea of next steps that we will 
need to take in order to return full time in the future.  
We will update you again soon. Please pray with us for God’s mercy and protection for us on this 
trip. Thank you all again for your love and prayers.  
Blessings. 
 

“Behold, God is my salvation; I will trust, and will not be afraid; for the Lord God is my 
strength and my song, and he has become my salvation.” 
Isaiah 12:2  
Daniel and Mattie Melendez. 
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